From: Cheryl Hanzlik <pcca®723@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2020 4:41 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Cups and Cheers gambling/entertainment license

I am opposed to this business gaining this licensure. We had a similar business in that spot and once they gained
gambling licensure, there were many problems, including gun violence that broke out. This is primarily a residential
neighborhood and we don’t want any more crime infesting our streets. This business has only been open a short while
and there are already 4 police reports to it, including one for assault. No other restaurant in this shopping complex has a
gambling/entertainment license. Is this business primarily a bar or a restaurant? [f it is primarily a restaurant, then
gambling is not necessary. It seems to me that when the city allowed the previous owners to have more leeway, crime
and problems started. Anytime alcohol and gambling are together, it can get dangerous! | hope you will reject this
licensure and vote to keep our residential neighborhood quiet and crime-free!

Cheryl Hanzlik
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